Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Provision of Multi-Functional Devices
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

 
When are you approximately expecting to issue the tender for your new Multi-
Functional Devices and a Print Management Solution requirement?

Answer:
Late 2023

Which framework are you planning to use?

To be determined, however first approach to be considered would be to the open market over a framework

Will you pre-engage with the market to understand what options are available?

To be determined
What will the contract term be?

To be determined.  This is therefore a refusal in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, information not held by the Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
